BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca

2014-01-10

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400

St. John’s, NL A1B 4K7

Dear Mr, Young;

Re: Island Interconnected System - Recent Supply Issues and Power Outages —
Status Reports

Commencing Monday, January 10, 2014 and continuing until advised otherwise, the Board
requests that Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (*Hydro”) file, by 9:00 am each morning, a
report on the status of the Island Interconnected system providing at a minimum the
following information:

The previous day’s peak demand;

The previous day’s total available generation from Hydro sources only;
The previous day’s total available generation from all sources; and

The forecast peak for the current day.
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Reports for Friday, Saturday and Sunday are to be filed on Monday mornings.

In addition, Hydro is to report immediately to the Board of any change in the status of
generation capacity serving the Island Interconnected system, including the return to service
or increase in rating of any generating unit, the loss of any generating unit from any source
for any reason, and any reduction in generation capacity of any unit equivalent to 25% or
greater of the unit’s capacity.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact the Board’s Legal Counsel, Ms,
Jacqueline Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone, (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

Che lundon

Board Secretary
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Chervi Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca
Website: www.pub.nl.co



	page 1

